
From: Alyse Kittner <Alyse.Kittner@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 2:01 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fw: Chicago Latinx Taskforce at Soldier Field (Dr Arwady) 
 

Good afternoon, 
 

Please see the email below inviting Dr Arwady to the Chicago Fire game in her official capacity 
of Commissioner of Public Health. The event was coordinated by the Chicago Latinx COVID-19 
Prevention Taskforce. Please let me know if there is anything else you need. 
 

Best, 
 

Alyse 
 

Alyse Kittner, MPH 
Senior Aide to the Commissioner 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
312-405-2143 (cell) 

 
From: Allison Arwady <Allison.Arwady@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 8:15 AM 
To: Alyse Kittner <Alyse.Kittner@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fw: Chicago Latinx Taskforce at Soldier Field  
  

 
From: Brito, Maximo <mbrito@uic.edu> 
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 12:22 PM 
To: Allison Arwady <Allison.Arwady@cityofchicago.org>; Geraldine Luna 
<Geraldine.Luna@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Chicago Latinx Taskforce at Soldier Field  
  

 
Dear Dr. Arwady, 
  
Hope all is well with you.  
  
The Chicago Latinx COVID-19 Prevention Taskforce is having a social gathering at the Chicago Fire game 
at Soldier Field on June 23 at 7 PM. The Chicago Fire was gracious to facilitate two skyboxes for our 
group. The purpose of the gathering is to thank taskforce members for volunteering their time to the 
pandemic response over the past year. As you may remember, the taskforce members are healthcare 
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workers, members of the Latinx diplomatic corps and members of your CDPH team. Dr. Luna, Eric 
Viguera, and other members of your team are active members and valuable contributors to the 
taskforce.  
  
I would like to invite you to join us. Should be a fun evening! I believe Dr. Luna will be in attendance.  
  
Let me know if you’re able to attend and I’ll transfer the tickets via email. 
  
Best, 
  
Max 
  
Maximo O. Brito, MD, MPH, FIDSA. 
Professor of Medicine  
Division of Infectious Diseases 
University of Illinois at Chicago (UIC) 
  
Chief of Infectious Diseases  
Jesse Brown VA Medical Center 
 


